EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
Surplus of Tangible Equipment
Board Meeting of March 15, 2005

Throughout the school year, Principals and Directors review equipment
purchased for their locations and decide if the equipment is to be considered
surplus, obsolete, uneconomical to repair or if there is no demand/use of the
equipment. Through the use of the District’s website, other District schools and
departments can have items transferred to their locations before the items are
declared obsolete.

A committee appointed by the Superintendent has evaluated the items listed and
recommends surplus of these items. The Net Book Value of the items noted
herein is $1,160,950.86. The list includes buses, trucks, vans, cars and other
miscellaneous items. Upon Board approval, the items shall be disposed of at a
public auction.



